
SAFETY RECALL 
37” Bronze Hammered Bistro Chair 

SKU 400167187741 
 

 
 
 
 

The chair frame can break when a consumer sits on the 

chair, posing a fall hazard. 

 

The hammered bistro chair was sold at Ross stores nationwide between March and May 

2018 for about $25. 

 

Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled chairs and return them to any 

Ross store for a full refund.  
 

For additional information, contact Ross at: 

Toll Free: (877) 455-7677 

Online at www.rossstores.com 

 
Post until November 21, 2018         In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 

http://www.rossstores.com/

